ASEA 15th Blennlal ImPortt Des

May 13 - 14 - State Executive Board
Meeting in Kenai

Convention In Review

| attended the 15th  Biennial
Convention and delegate training in
Anchorage, March 12 -16.

This was my 3rd Convention. Itstarted
out with delegate training which is always
a good refresher on parliamentary
procedures and Convention protocol.

It's always great to see attendees from
prior Conventions, but this year it was
encouraging to see the momentum The
Next Wave Committee (members 40
years old and younger) had gained.

The Presidents Committee that was
revived ina joint meeting with the State
Executive Board in February also met.
The Committee set regular telephonic
meetings for the 1st Thursday of each
month. We also set goals to contact all of
our Chapter members by July 1st of this
year. We hope to not only increase

attendance at our Chapter meetings, but
to also make personal connections with
our members.

Committee work sessions are always
interesting and result in Resolutions
brought forth on the Convention floor,
which are then discussed and voted on.

| would encourage members to
consider attending the 2016 Convention
and for our members 40 years old and
under to consider joining the Next Wave
Committee. Contact me if you want more
information, because the goal of the
committee is to encourage our younger
members to participate and bring forward
their concerns.

Thank you for allowing me to represent
our Chapter.

By Bev Brill, Delegate City of Sitka
Chapter

July 14 -18 - AFSCME 41st
International Convention - Chicago, IL

Sept. 2 - Labor Day Parade & Picnic -
with the Executive Board and
Midnight Sun Chapter in Fairbanks

Sept. 3 & 4 - State Executive Board
Meeting In Fairbanks

Looking For News!

If your Chapter or
Committee has news,
events, picnics, parties
or scholarship items,
please contact ASEA
Communication

Specialist Sharon Rt
Dart @ <



mailto:SharonD@afscmelocal52.org.

